
From: Carlile, Justin
To: Arthur Koepsell - DNR
Subject: Re: [EXTERNAL]Watkins 30-5-4H Sundry Notice Document Number 400554385
Date: Wednesday, February 12, 2014 2:01:34 PM

Yes sir I agree with you

Sent from my iPhone

On Feb 12, 2014, at 1:46 PM, "Arthur Koepsell - DNR"
<Arthur.Koepsell@state.co.us<mailto:Arthur.Koepsell@state.co.us>> wrote:

Justin,

Since there is water well shown on our website it must be addressed in the comments on the form. 
The snapshot below is the changes that need to be made to the Form 4.  With your approval I will
make the changes.
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Arthur W. Koepsell, P.G.
Environmental Data Analyst

Oil and Gas Conservation Comission
1120 Lincoln St. Suite 801
Denver, CO 80203
Phone 303-894-2100 ext. 5148
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